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        Autumn Newsletter Y6
Dear parents/guardians /carers,
Welcome to Year 6. This is a very important year as we prepare for The SATs tests in May and then the transition to high school.  Please encourage your child to develop an organised routine and support them at home in their learning. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.



.

School Reading Bags The children should have a school reading bag, which they should bring each day. Please check these on a regular basis for current information.  Reading books, diaries and spelling folder should also be in school every day.





Topics: -Who were The Ancient Maya and what did they leave behind?        Should The World be ashamed of slavery?


Science: What would a journey through our body be like?      Electricity


Literacy: Fiction Genres, Poetry, Biography and Autobiography


Great emphasis will be placed on Spelling Grammar and Punctuation in preparation for the SATS 


Numeracy: Number and place value, Decimals percentages and fractions, 3-D shapes, mental addition and subtraction strategies and times tables.


The children will be tested each week on basic maths skills and their tests will be sent home so that you can support them in their learning. Prompt sheets can be found on our school website.


























Games-   Outdoors, weather permitting -jogging bottoms and sweatshirts would be helpful when it is cold after half term. 


P.E –   This term our topic is dance/gymnastics. Please make sure your child has an appropriate school P.E. kit each week.


Music- The children will be learning how to play the recorder.





Homework: New spellings will be given each Monday and the children will complete a homework sheet to be brought to school on Tuesday. The word lists for Y6 can also be found on our school website.


Numeracy/Literacy- Written homework (Thursday) to be handed in on Monday. Some homework will be set on line.


Topic enrichment- research based homework projects will also be given and the children are encouraged to complete one topic per fortnight.


Y6 children should be reading a variety of texts for 20-30 minutes every day.


                                                                       Mrs Coop and Mrs Mahony

















            	








